From:

To: a303sparkfordtoilchester@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Cc: Les Stevens

Subject: SPARKFORD to Ilchester

Date: 21 March 2019 10:47:46

Dear Sirs,

Further to my meeting with Alexander Murphy I am writing to you before the no 5 submissions regarding my premises on the A303.

Our building has been there for more than 100 years, it was built as a bakery and has traded non stop as a bakery in all that time. We have had it since 22nd July 1989.

When the new road is put through our business will be bypassed, but I am told the old 303 will still be insitue, so we can continue to trade, but the road will be curved around at Howell Hill, if the road were to continue as it is to the roundabout at Hazelgrove it would create a side road to the new A303 for use during renovation and as a relief road in the event of a serious accident on the new road, also relieving pressure on the through traffic in our local villages of Queen Camel and West Camel. This to me seems like plain simple common sense. Whilst in writing I would like to request that we are given a sign pointing to the bakery at the junctions, and that

Yours faithfully

Joy Whittington For THE BAKERY WEST CAMEL LTD

Sent from my iPad

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

there will be no parking restrictions on the road alongside the bakery.